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New Website & Domain Name 

Issued  7th August, 2022 

Expires  31stDecember, 2024 

 

As of today Holyhead Harbour has a new website. 

Most of the old features have been retained  and we will now have the ability to add and remove items 

of local interest on a more dynamic basis. 

The old website has been close but you should soon be automatically re-directed to the new site. 

The new web address is;  

www.holyheadportauthority.co.uk. 

The container ship is a temporary graphic! 

Enjoy the Harbour. 

John Goddard 
Harbour Master 
Holyhead Harbour 
 



  
 

 


